
 

 

         (Translation) 
 
No. CS 04/2025 
 

Announcement on Dividend Payment for the year 2024  
 
At the 2025 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of P.S.P. Specialties Public Company Limited ("the 
Company") held on April 29, 2025, a resolution was passed to approve the payment of dividends for the 
year 2024 at the rate of 0.20 Baht per share. After deducting the interim dividend already paid at the rate 
of 0.05 Baht per share, the remaining dividend to be paid is 0.15 Baht per share to shareholders entitled 
to receive dividends according to the Company's regulations, as shown in the list of shareholders on the 
Record Date of March 14, 2025. The dividend payment is scheduled for May 16, 2025.  
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 

P.S.P. Specialties Public Company Limited 
    Announcement dated May 8-10, 2025 

 
 

 

 

 

 


